
 
 

THE MARCH ON WASHINGTON - 2013 

July 1, 2013 New York Theological Seminary is 
proud to announce its partnership with The 
National Action Network and the Federation of 
Protestant Welfare Agencies to work together 
to take the messages of economic justice, and 
leveling the playing field in areas of access to 
healthcare, education, job and career 
opportunities back to Washington, DC, as did 
Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. some 50 years ago 
this August.  
  
 
More than a  
re-enactment, 
this is an 
opportunity to 
push forward our continued demand to pay 
attention to the crises that entangle the 
communities in which we live and work. It is 
only fitting that New York Theological Seminary 
join this March on Washington to ensure that 
the world knows we carry this same message 
and are unwilling to rest on the laurels of those 
who came before us. 
 
We have secured a bus for travel and are 
extending an invitation to all of our alum and 
friends who would like to join us for this 
occasion.  

The cost of travel is $55 round-trip which will 
include an NYTS t-shirt to be worn on the day 
of travel, Saturday, August 24, 2013.  
If you already own a NYTS t-shirt, the cost is 
$50.  (We are asking that everyone wear an 
NYTS t-shirt that day.) The bus will leave from 
the vicinity of The Interchurch Center at 5:00 
am on that day. The bus will return that 
evening. 

 

The Interchurch Center is located at 475 Riverside 
Drive, between W. 119th and 120th Streets, NYC. 

Additional details will be released regarding 
the logistics of the travel arrangements as we 
approach the date.   

If you and a family member and/or friend are 
interested in traveling with NYTS to carry this 
important message, please make sure your 
name is written on the register at the reception 
desk in the NYTS administrative suite.  Your 
reservation is solidified with payment, which is 
due when you add your name to the 
list.*  Payment can be made in cash, or money 
order to New York Theological Seminary, or you 
may call in your credit/debit card number to 
the business office.  

HOW? 
Please call Adriane Hill or Tevin Serlin first, in 
the reception area at 212-870-1211  
so that you may be added to the list and then 
transferred to the billing office.  

We hope to see you on the bus to Washington! 

Please call and reserve your seat by 
Thursday, July 11, 2013.  

 
Space is limited! 

 
 

*Due to high demand and space limitations,  
we can only hold your name on the list 2 days 

without payment.  

 


